
December 28, 2010 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We opened our gun shop because we were tired of working in shops that weren’t run the way we 

saw fit.  We wanted to create an environment where anyone is welcome, and where people feel 

comfortable in our shop. 

We had multiple sign company representatives stop by, because we still had the old shop name on 

the wall.  However, nobody was willing to create a sign design that worked for us. 

That was until we met with Isaac Duke from National Sign Corporation.  Not only did he work 

with us on creating a sign design that conveyed the image we wanted, but he managed the whole 

project to keep it within our budget.  He was professional in his communication with us, and was 

very responsive to our needs and concerns throughout the entire process.  He also went the extra 

measure and helped us secure a rebate from our utility company because we used energy-efficient 

lighting.  From his initial contact with us, through permitting, to the installation and final 

completion of the project, we are very happy with the service we received from National Sign. 

The best part of the story is that the signage has done exactly what it was supposed to do.  It has 

increased our store’s on-site marketing presence, which has helped our sales!  We highly 

recommend using National Sign Corporation for your signage needs. 

 

Thank you, 

Jeremy Beavers      Jeff Hursh 
       Owner         Owner 

 
3959 Martin Way E, Suite C 
Olympia, WA 98506 


